Nursery Homework 
W/B 18/11/19
We have been doing lots of counting this week.  You may like to try this counting game.
Find somewhere outdoors to play.  Stand a distance away from each other and take turns to call out a number between one and three.  If you say ‘three’, your child takes three steps towards you, counting together as they go.
Keep going until you reach each other for a hug!
Help your child to make up new rules for the game- you could both move at the same time, or you could change the way of moving – ‘three jumps’ or ‘three hops’.  Or you could choose bigger numbers- ‘ten pigeon steps’.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In Nursery we love books!  We have devised a reading challenge where children are invited to find different kinds of books and read them with their adult.  Please don’t think you have to complete this challenge over one weekend.  This is an ongoing homework challenge and can be completed over a longer period of time.  When you have read a book that fits one of the criteria, please write down the title and tick it off.  There will be prizes for the children who manage to read all of the books.  Happy reading!


This week our Nursery Star of the Week is…
   Favour!
Favour has been trying really hard this week.  Favour got all her challenges done in super quick time!  She has been so helpful at tidy up time.  She has also been answering questions on the carpet. 
[image: Image result for star]



In our topic work this week we have been thinking about PSHE: personal, social and health education.  We have thought about a problem in our area- litter. We thought about how important it is to look after our beautiful world.  Can you look at your bins at home and see what to put in each one?  Perhaps you could help to sort some rubbish into the correct piles and send in a photo.  
Send some photos or a short video clip to us at nursery@st-annes-pri.manchester.sch.uk with your child’s name and date as subject.
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